

**Newsletter 28** 

### Friday 24 May, 2019











# Some key dates for your diary!

April

Summer Term starts Tuesday 23 April

May

June

Wed 5 Cl1. & 2 to How

W/b Mon 10 Prayer Space Week Thurs 13 Church Service Y5/6 10 AM

#### Sat 29 June School Summer Festival July

Tues 2 Norwich

Children's Book Festival
Fri 5 Annual reports to
parents
Fri 5 Transition day to
Wymondham College
Mon 8 to Wed 10 - Y6
Transition day to WHS
Wed 10 Open Evening
Fri 12 Pupil
Headteacher for a Day
w/b Mon 15 Outdoor/
School Grounds Week
Thurs 18 Cl4 School Play
Fri 19 Sports Day

Term
Y6 Leavers Assembly
School re-opens Wed 4
September

Wed 24 last Day of

Safeguarding - Please ensure the school office has the correct, up-to-date emergency contact numbers and address for your child.

Year 5/6 children will be attending a Church Service at Wreningham All Saints Church on Thursday 13 June 10 AM led by the Revd. Lydia Avery. This will be a regular service for the parishioners and parents are welcome to attend.

#### Quad Athletics Tournament Monday 20/5/19

Last Monday 2 teams of 9 children from class 3/4 went to the athletics tournament at Wymondham High. There were different exerts including a long distance run (600m for cl.4 and 400m for cl.4), sprints (75m for cl.4 and 50m for cl.3), vortex javelin and a standing long jump. Both teams did really well and won the competition for their year group! This means we are through to the South Norfolk Finals. Report by Emily P. & Emily J.

Please be reminded that parents and children are not allowed to enter the school through the carpark for safety reasons. Please use the 2 main entrances. Thank you.

## **Kwik Cricket Match Report**

On Tuesday 21st May, 3 Wreningham teams entered the mixed cricket tournament at Great Melton Cricket Club and eight schools entered the competition altogether. The tournament ran from 9:30 to 2:45 and during this time each team played four matches. Each team played exceptionally well but the winners were Barnham Broom. Wreningham White came 8th, Wreningham Red came 7th and Wreningham Blue came 3rd. Well done to every team. By Lilia C. and Zoë R.

Walk to School Week - Well done to all the children (and parents/ staff) who walked and cycled to school this week! It's been a very a successful week. Thank you also to the Friends who organised refreshments today.

Every day and lesson counts!

Whole School Attendance <mark>95.87%</mark>

